
FW: Permission to run Sewer Extension Through Waluga Park

Bonnie Magdelain <bonnie@emeriodesign.com>
Mon 8/15/2022 12:59 PM

To: Danelle Isenhart <danelle@emeriodesign.com>
 
 
Upcoming vacations: August 16-19

Bonnie Magdelain | Project Coordinator
6445 SW Fallbrook Place, Suite 100, Beaverton, OR  97008
503.746.8812-Main | 971.404.6285-Cell | www.emeriodesign.com

 
 
From: Anderholm, Ivan <ianderholm@ci.oswego.or.us> 

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 9:46 AM

To: Bonnie Magdelain <bonnie@emeriodesign.com>
Cc: John Gliebe <john@newlookdev.com>; Knepper, Todd <tknepper@ci.oswego.or.us>

Subject: RE: Permission to run Sewer Extension Through Waluga Park
 

[External Sender]

Hi Bonnie,
 
I’ve visited the site in the past and walked it and have no issues with the sewer extension through West Waluga Park.  Our engineering department will need
to approve the final design, I’ve copied Todd Knepper here.
 
Regards,
 
 
Ivan A. Anderholm, CPRE, Director
He, Him, His
City of Lake Oswego
Parks and Recreation Department
P.O. Box 369
Lake Oswego, OR 97034
(503)675-2548
ianderholm@ci.oswego.or.us
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Bonnie Magdelain <bonnie@emeriodesign.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 2:32 PM

To: Anderholm, Ivan <ianderholm@ci.oswego.or.us>

Cc: John Gliebe <john@newlookdev.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Permission to run Sewer Extension Through Waluga Park
 
Hi Ivan,
I haven’t heard back from you, so wanted to reach out again!
Thanks
Bonnie
 
 
Upcoming vacations: August 16-19

Bonnie Magdelain | Project Coordinator
6445 SW Fallbrook Place, Suite 100, Beaverton, OR  97008
503.746.8812-Main | 971.404.6285-Cell | www.emeriodesign.com

 
 
From: Bonnie Magdelain 

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 1:22 PM

To: ianderholm@ci.oswego.or.us

Subject: Permission to run Sewer Extension Through Waluga Park
 
Hi Ivan,
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Ellen Davis referred me to you as the person who has been the contact in regards to the sewer extension that our clients are proposing through Waluga Park
to provide service to new homes being built on Baleine (see attached preliminary design).  Could you please respond to this email confirming that the Parks
Department does not have any objections to this.  If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know.
Thanks
Bonnie
 
 
Upcoming vacations: August 8-9

Bonnie Magdelain | Project Coordinator
6445 SW Fallbrook Place, Suite 100, Beaverton, OR  97008
503.746.8812-Main | 971.404.6285-Cell | www.emeriodesign.com

 
 
 

PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE This e-mail is a public record of the City of Lake Oswego and is subject to public disclosure unless exempt from disclosure
under Oregon Public Records Law. This email is subject to the State Retention Schedule.
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